Bepartment of Education
Region IV-A
SCHOOLS DIVISION OF QUEZON PROVINCE

UNNUMBERED MEMORANDUM

TO: OIC-Assistant Schools Division Superintendents, SGOD Chief, SGOD FTA Team
Mamba:; All Concerned

FROM: ELIAS A. ALICAYA, JR., Ed.D
Assistant Schools Division S intendent

Officer-in-Charge
Office of the Schools Division Superintendent

SUBJECT: Debriefing Session on the Recently Concluded SGOD FTA
DATE : March 01, 2021

With reference to Division Memorandum No. 069, s. 2021 (Field Technical Assistance on School
Goyemance and Operations), a debriefing session will be conducted on March 5, 2021, 9:00 am, at
the SGOD Office.

The FTA Teams are expected to prepare their reports and be ready for the discussion of findings
and recommendations.

For information of all concerned.
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